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Zele, April 2020 
 
 
Subject: Updated material reference  
 
 
Dear Brady Customer,  
 
Brady wants to inform you that Brady material B-483 will have an updated material reference. 
 
Due to a non-conformity with UL follow up testing, the maximum temperature rating for the metal surfaces 
needed to be lowered.   
The material characteristics do not change. However, because of lowering the maximum temperature 
rating, UL requires a designation change from B-483 to B-483A.  The TDS has been updated. 
 
We are committed to a successful transition, while providing you the best possible products.  Should you 
have any further questions, please contact your supplier of Brady materials. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support of Brady. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
David Verloes 
Sr Product Marketing Manager Materials  
Brady EMEA 
 


